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Friday 24th May 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

A letter from the School Council. 

We have been working very hard recently thinking of ways to help other places around the 
world. We came across a charity ran by Steve Backshall called ‘Operation Ocelot’. The 
charity allows schools to buy part of Brazil’s Atlantic Forest to protect animals and reduce 
deforestation. The way to do this is by measuring the school grounds, this calculates how 
much money we would need to raise so we can buy the equivalent measurement of school 
in the Atlantic Forest. After that, we fundraise and then donate! 

As we like the school to work together, we would like to inform you of a cake sale we are 
holding on the 7th of June to raise money for the Operation Ocelot charity. We would 
appreciate any donations possible please! We will be selling cakes for 50p. 

Thank you in advance for your support. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

School Council.  
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